
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE  
 
 
 
December 10, 2024 
 
Please be advised that the Scioto County Board of Commissioners will be having a 
Special Meeting Thursday, December 12 at 9:00 a.m. to open bids for Scioto County 
Feurt Hill MARCS Communication Tower.  Should you have any questions or concerns, 
please call our office at 740-355-8313.   
 
 
_____________________________ 
Amanda Howard, CLERK 
 
 
 


